



Ambition · Pride · Success

7th October 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Autumn Term Parent/Carer Forum 5.30pm Monday 14th October 2024

We would like to inform you about an upcoming Parent Forum Meeting to discuss the important topic of safeguarding our students. The safety and well-being of our students are of crucial importance to us, and we believe that open communication and collaboration with parents and carers are key to ensuring a safe and positive learning environment for our students.

This Parent/Carer Forum will be held at Haileybury Turnford in the school library. The meeting will be led by Mrs Goodes, Senior Vice Principal.

The meeting focus will be on the importance of safeguarding, an overview of our pastoral systems and support and how we adapt our curriculum to meet the needs of all students, ensuring their success. There will also be a Q&A session to address any questions you may have.

If you would like to attend please complete the MS Form below:

https://forms.office.com/e/1iGLCYMxbT

Yours faithfully

Robin Newman

D Neura___

Principal

